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During a 3-week period in the spring of 1972 a male Painted Bunting (Passerina ciris) 
visited a feeding station in Clinton, S. C., on at least four occasions. The observation 
distance, 4 feet, allowed positive identification on all sightings, which were on 16, 25, and 
26 April, and 8 May. On 26 April Jane P. Holt, Biology Department, Presbyterian College, 
and Mrs. Ira D. Holt of Clinton verified our identification. 

The presence of a Painted Bunting in piedmont South Carolina, approximately 65 miles 
NW of Columbia, is unusual. Sprunt and Chamberlain (South Carolina Bird Life, 1970) 
note that the species rarely penetrates beyond the fall line. The lack of nesting activities and 
the absence of a female suggest that the sightings were of a transient individual. 

[The spring bird count for Stanly County, N. C., (Chat, 35:82) records the presence of a 
pair of Painted Buntings in piedmont North Carolina on 24 April 1971.— JRH] 
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